Blessed Sacrament Church 275 Union Avenue Bridgeport CT 06607 (203) 333-1202

December 18, 2020

Liz & Jeff Romeo St Jude Food Pantry 707 Monroe Turnpike Monroe CT 06484

Dear Liz & Jeff,

As 2020 draws to a close, I hope this letter finds you and your family well. Needless to say, it has been a difficult year for all. And, as you know, our numbers here at Blessed Sacrament Food Pantry have increased dramatically.

So, I am especially grateful for your constant support this past year. You always remember us whenever you have Knights/food drives, or whenever you have extra to give. Thank you for your generosity, your concern, and for always sharing with us!

I wish many blessings and good health for you and your family in 2021. God Bless You.

Sincerely,

Ann LeStrange

Director, Blessed Sacrament Food Pantry